
 

Monday 5th March 2018 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re:  Staff Training Day – Monday 19th March 2018 
 
As you know, staff training and development is a big part of our effort to make Chilwell Croft 
Academy as good as it can be.  We have arranged an additional training day on Monday  
19th March 2018 to cover training on reading and assessment.  Pupils will, therefore, not be 
required to attend school on this day.  
 
School will re-open again as normal on Tuesday 20th March 2018. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Nick Lambert 
Head teacher 


